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16/03/2022  12:15:022022/0986/PVL OBJ Richard Friedhoff As a resident of this area, just steps away at 10 Tower Court, I would like to express my strong objection to 

this application.  This restaurant has a sorry history of violating regulations to the detriment of their neighbors, 

and these proposed tables, chairs, and barriers are going to make an already crowded passageway 

impassable.  We all want to see the neighborhood thrive commercially, but it is time for the Council to tilt the 

balance back away from total appeasement of commercial interests, towards greater consideration of the 

residents, and the general quality of life for the neighborhood, both for visitors and for the people who live 

here. This constant selling out of the longterm health of the neighborhood for the short-term interests of 

businesses is both unseemly, and an abdication of the Council's regulatory role.  It will, if unabated, turn this 

neighborhood into an undesirable place to either live or work.  We need to just say no to this overly aggressive 

request from a restaurant that has not been responsible in the past. There is nothing complicated here if the 

interests of the whole community are genuinely being represented, and not special interests.
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